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[IN CONFIDENCE RELEASE EXTERNAL] 

7 August 2024 

Wendy McGuinness 

wmcg@mcguinnessinstitute.org 

Dear Wendy McGuinness 

Thank you for your request made under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received on 10 

July 2024. Your request is outlined in the attached Appendix 1. 

On 19 July 2024, we transferred part of your request concerning, Part 1 – Wage Subsidy Scheme 

and resulting legal judgements, to the Ministry of Social Development.  

Attached as Appendix 2 are revised tables with updates as requested. Inland Revenue’s 

suggestions are displayed in red, with data and dates being updated in the tables themselves 

and commentary added or removed underneath the relevant tables. 

The below table provides a summary of the suggested changes in relation to your data specific 

questions. 

Table Data updated Commentary 

Table A1.9 No data update required, 

suggested change to a table 

heading 

Commentary revised 

Table A1.10 Data updated to 30 June 2024 Commentary revised 

Table A1.11 Data updated to 30 June 2024 

Date ranges for RSP9 and 

RSP10 updated 

Commentary revised 

Table A1.12 Data updated to 30 June 2024, 

a suggested change to a table 

heading, and a suggested 

caveat 

No commentary revisions 

Table A1.13 No update required No commentary revisions 

Question 7 

There was a difference of $6,300 between the sum of each individual RSP period and the grand 

total of all RSP periods combined. This arose because of the re-characterisation of the “Other” 

and “Super Fund” entity types across subsequent RSP periods which erroneously flowed through 

to the totals. This error has been corrected in the updated figures provided in Appendix 2. 










